WHAT’S ON
2022

Term 4
Week |
Monday 10 October

School resumes for stu-
dents and staff.

Friday 14 October

Gymnastics - wear sport
clothes

Erin Street Stroud 2425

Phone: 0249945255 Email:

Principal’s Report

We are at the end of a very busy

yet productive Term 3. | would like
Week 2

Tuesday |8 October

Kindy transition 9:00—
[1:00am

Friday 21 October

Gymnastics - wear sport
clothes please

to take this opportunity to thank all
members of our school community
who have ensured it was such a
positive and fun 10 weeks.

Last week we had a visit from
Leigh Ridgeway, the Yooyoung
AECG President. He came to speak
about how our beautiful school is

K—2 parents—please

remember to pay for I situated on Worimi country. He
the Oakvale Wildlife I

I Park excursion.

made a commitment to help our
students learn some Gathang lan-

guage which will begin in Term 4.
Thanks Leigh!

I Please fill in the Tell
Them From Me Survey.

I
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Next term we are going to launch
our attendance initiative to cele-

nsw.tellthemfromme.c
I om/stroud3125

CANTEEN

Week |Helen

Help needed!

Helen

Help needed!

Find us on

Facebook

Care, Respect, Responsibility and Fairness

stroud-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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brate and support the attendance of
healthy children at school. More de-
tailed information is on the reverse of
this abbreviated newsletter. Please see
me if you have any further questions.

This week Year 3 and 4 students from
Stroud Road, Booral and Stroud went
to Milson Island. What a terrific time
we had! The students all pushed them-
selves to try new things and work to-
gether on challenges. We had such a
lot of fun. The staff at Milson Island
commented on what a well behaved
and respectful group of students they
all were. Well done boys and girls! If
you haven’t already, jump onto our Fa-
cebook page and have a look at the
photos of our awesome 3 days away.

Next term we look forward to wel-
coming our Kindy 2023 students to
our 4 weekly transition sessions, com-

mencing on Tuesday 18.10.22 at

! 9:00am. It was great to see some par-

ents at our Kindy Information session
this morning. Thanks Kate TS for giving
up your time to talk about P & C, uni-
form and canteen.

Have a safe and restful holiday break,
Erin and staff.

S We hope Alicia,
Cleo, Chelsea and
Phoenix have a won-
derful birthday over
the school holidays!




Attendance Matters
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A day here and there doesn't seem like much, but...
‘When your child misses just... they miss weeks per year and years over their school life
day per fortnight I
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Dear parents,

Stroud Public School are implementing an initiative to boost and support the attendance of healthy students in Term
4. Our school target for attendance is 83% of our students attending greater than 90% of the time. Currently,
we are well below this target.

We are going to put the names of students in a barrel and every 4 weeks (20 days) draw a name from each class.
These students will win a prize.

2 days or less of explained absences shows an attendance rate of 90%-100%. These students will receive 3 tickets
into our draw.

3-4 explained absences shows an attendance rate of 80%-89%. These students will receive 2 tickets in the draw.

5 or more explained absences shows an attendance rate of 79% or less. These students will receive 1 ticket in the
draw.

If a student had 0% attendance during the selected 4 week period (either away sick or for leave ie planned family
holiday) they will miss this draw but can aim for improved attendance in the next 4 week period.

Draw 1 will run from Monday Week 1 Term 4 — Friday Week 4 Term 4.
Draw 2 will run from Monday Week 5 Term 4 until Friday Week 8 Term 4.

Students on camp, excursions or sports days are counted as attending school.
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Please contact the school with any questions or concerns.

Yours sincerely,

Erin Wilson

Relieving Principal

23" September, 2022.




STROUD & DISTRICT
TENNIS CLUB

Available to all ages! For more information please
S5 per player & Active Kids contact

Vouchers are accepted. stroudtennis2020@gmail.com
Starting Term 42022 0401174 659
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